
MEMORANDUM FOR: Jack Rosenthal, Chief
Reactor Operations Analysis Branch
Division of Safety Programs, AEOD

THROUGH:

FROM:

SUBJECT:

Peter Lam, Chief
Reactor Systems Section l< and BOW

Reactor,0)erations Analysis Branch
Division of Safety Programs, AEOD

Frederick M. Manning
Reactor Systems Section W and BIIW

Reactor, Operations Analysis Branch
Division of Safety Programs, AEOD

EVALUATION OF COMBINATIONS OF INDIVIDUALLY
REPORTED LERS FOR SIGNIFICANCE

The enclosed technical review report was intended to evaluate the safety
significance of the subject events. The report concludes that these events,
each of relatively minor significance individually, were together moderately
significant, and the corrective actions taken by the licensee were adequate.
Therefore no further action by AEOD other than monitoring these types of events
is required.

Enclosure: As stated
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Frederick M. Manning
Reactor Systems Section W and B&W

Reactor Operations Analysis Branch
Division of Safety Programs, AEOD
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